
 

The South Coast Air Quality Management District’s Hearing Board and the Clerk of the 
Boards staff extend sincere and deepest condolences to the Holden family.  

Senator Holden (Ret.) served on the Hearing Board from 2016-2021.The Senator 
brought his wisdom and perspective as a decades-long public servant in adjudicating 
cases before the Hearing Board. 


